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3 April 2018

Ref: DOIA 1718-1137

John Luke
fyi-request-7418-09aa4fd1 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Luke

Thank you for your email of 10 March 2018 to the Immigration Advisers Authority (IAA) requesting,
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

I understand by law that any person that provides you with New Zealand immigration advice
must be licensed by the Immigration Advisers Authority, unless they are exempt. I also
understand that staff members from educational institution is not a exempt person.

I would like to know how many staff members from educational institution (e.g. university
polytechnic etc) has become a Licensed Immigration Adviser. Also can you please provide a list of
name and which educational institution they are belong to?

| can confirm that the IAA does not collect or record the information requested. As the information
requested does not exist your request has been refused under section 18(e) of the Act.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our response to your
request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone: 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

O—

Catherine Albiston
Registrar of Immigration Advisers
Immigration Advisers Authority

PO Box 5488, Wellington 6011
New Zealand
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info@mbie.govt.nz




